
 
St John Vianney’s Primary School 
                             ​ ​www.sjvmulgrave.catholic.edu.au 
                                           ​23 Police Road, Mulgrave 3170  
                                                            8543 4444 

 
28th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Catholic Education Melbourne has extended the enrolment 

deadline for 2022 for Catholic Secondary schools 

 

Applications for students wishing to attend a Catholic Secondary school in 2022 now close on 

Friday October 9th 2020​. Enrolment forms can be found on the Secondary school’s  website or 

by contacting the school directly. 

Many secondary schools are offering virtual tours or online chats for parents. I recommend that 

you look at the schools websites or contact the schools directly.  

 

We ask that you complete the information below for our records and return by Thursday 8th 

October. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Marg Klupacs  

(Deputy Principal) 

 

 

Child’s name__________________________________________ Class__________ 

 

 

I have made an application for a place for my child at a catholic/private secondary school  in 

2022 

 

YES/NO 
 

The secondary school I have made an application to is  

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

http://www.sjvmulgrave.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.sjvmulgrave.catholic.edu.au/


 

 


